
© 2025 HUSCH BLACKWELL LLP. ALL RIGHTS RESERVED HUSCHBLACKWELL.COM

ARTICLES PUBLISHED: JANUARY 1, 2009

A Conflict of Interest: Why Peer 
Review Committees Need Heightened 
Scrutiny Under Federal Antitrust Law, 
Journal of Legal Medicine

THOUGHT LEADERSHIP

Professional
ERIC J. RAKESTRAW

ST. LOUIS:

314.345.6233

ERIC.RAKESTRAW@

HUSCHBLACKWELL.COM


